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Matilda Sanders 

From: Fatool, Vicki [Vicki.Fatool@BellSouth.COM] 

Sent: 
To : Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Thursday, September 21,2006 1 :15 PM ‘*- 

Subject: 

Importance: High 
Attachments: 041269-T.pdf 

041269-TP BellSouth Letter to Bay0 re: unimpaired wire center list for Florida 

A. Vickie (Fatool) Woods 
Legal Secretary to James Meza I l l  
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5560 

Vicki.fatool@bellsouth.com 

B. Docket No. 041269-TP 

In re: Petition to Establish Generic Docket to Consider Amendments to 
Interconnection Agreements Resulting From Changes of Law 

C. BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
on behalf of James Meza I l l  

D. 2 pages total (includes letter) 
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Legal Department 

JAMES MEZA 111 
General Counsel - Florida 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5558 

September 21,2006 

Mrs. Blanco S.  Bay0 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 041269-TP: Petition to establish generic docket to 
consider amendments to interconnection agreements resulting 
from chancles in law, by Bellsouth Telecommunications, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. ("BellSouth") respectfully advises the 
Florida Public Service Commission ("Commission") that a change is required to 
the BellSouth unimpaired wire center list for Florida. As the Commission is 
aware, the Commission determined the list of BellSouth's unimpaired wire 
centers in its March 2, 2006 Order No. PSC-06-0172-FOF-TP in the above- 
referenced docket. 

Recently, while gathering information to respond to a request in another 
proceeding, a CLEC advised BellSouth that the CLEC's prior statement in Docket 
No. 041269-TP was inaccurate and that it was not a Fiber Based Collocator 
(FBC) in the MNDRFLLO wire center. Taking this revised information into 
account, the MNDRFLLO wire center did not meet the threshold necessary to 
attain unimpaired status. Therefore, BellSouth is removing the MNDRFLLO wire 
center in Florida from its Master List. 

BellSouth has determined that removing this wire center from the 
unimpaired list established by the Commission has no impact on any transport 
circuits previously obtained by CLECs. That is, to date, any CLEC ordering UNE 
transport in the MNDRFLLO wire center has obtained the service as a UNE, and 
CLECs will continue to be able to obtain transport as a UNE in this wire center in 
the future. 
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BellSouth has issued Carrier Notification Letter SN91086206 to advise 
CLECs that the MNDRFLLO wire center should no longer be considered an 
unimpaired wire center. 

Sincerely, z=+ ames Meza Ill 

cc: All Parties of Record 
Jerry D. Hendrix 
E. Earl Edenfield, Jr. 
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